
 

  

 

 

 

25 October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are excited to introduce a new initiative to foster a love of reading in our 

children. Starting after half term, each child will have the opportunity to 

borrow a book from our nursery to take home and read together with you. 

How it works: 

• Book Borrowing: Every Friday, your child will bring home a book. 

• Reading Together: Enjoy reading the book with your child over the 

week. 

• Return: Please ensure the book is returned by the following Thursday 

so we can prepare the next book for your child. 

Additionally, we will include information and tips on how to make the most 

of your reading time together. These tips are designed to help you engage 

with your child and make reading a fun and educational experience. 

We hope this initiative will not only enhance your child’s vocabulary and 

imagination but also provide a wonderful opportunity to spend time and 

learn together. 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Manelska 

Nursery Teacher 

 


